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Comments: I completely object to this proposal. The forests around Tarleton are some of the most beautiful in the

world. I had the privilege of working at a summer camp in these forests for 6 summers and these forests provided

an invaluable experience for many young people and many adults. To think that around 900 acres of forest will

be lost to logging is heartbreaking. In New Hampshire you have some of the most beautiful woodland in the

world, everyone knows in England about 'the fall' and it's beauty. The mentality of such a decision baffles me.

You have something beautiful, rare and provides so much joy to so many people, especially children who travel

to the area for their summer camp after many months in a concrete, city environment yet you want to destroy it

for logging. Please think about this project and reject it. It makes no sense to destroy something wonderful. 


